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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Denise Vignola  

Address 
4810 Brierwood Rd 
House, LaPlata MD 

Phone 
3013920337  

Email 
Denisevignola@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Please allow freedom of choice with this matter. There are many citizens in Charles County, especially the elderly who don’t always 
stay updated by watching main stream media on a routine basis- if there is no warning about this mandate, citizens could be 
penalized without having adequate notice, or time to prepare- and that would be unfair. Additionally, passing this into law is going 
down a very slippery slop- when does it end- how many more freedoms will be lost, if this mandate is approved to become law. 
Please protect the freedoms we have left. Thanks! 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  



2

 


